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PO Box 392, Watertown, MA 02471-0392

For info call 617-923-4563 or email elshaw@mit.edu
Thursday, May 19, 2011

What is a Tree Worth—for Citizens and Our Town?

TFW 2011 Annual Meeting Program

 Free and Open to the Public

at the Watertown Free Public Library

123 Main St., Watertown Square

6:30 pm Social w/Refreshments
7 pm Annual Meeting
7:15 pm Program

Program Objective  

To begin a town-wide discussion with citizens and town officials and employees on the benefits of trees to our economy, urban ecology, and infrastructure, as well as our overall health, and how to ensure the fulfillment of these benefits in our town.

Program Goal

To kick-start the process of identifying tree benefits important to our entire community, and begin to create the mindset and framework for these benefits to take place.    

Program Panel
Moderator

William C. Clark
Watertown resident and the Harvey Brooks Professor of International Science, 
Public Policy, and Human Development at Harvard University's Kennedy 
School of Government
Expert Panelists  
Peter Del Tredici
Senior Research Scientist at Arnold Arboretum and author of Wild Urban 
Plants of the Northeast: A Field Guide
Louise Forrest
Landscape Designer and teacher

Mari Ryan
Certified Worksite Wellness Program Consultant

Ken Sheytanian
Watertown Historic District Commissioner and Realtor with Century 21

Town Respondents  
Susan Falkoff 
Town Councilor and Chair of the Town Council’s Department of Public 


Works Subcommittee

Ken Mirvis
Watertown Energy Commissioner and Educator, The Writing Company Elizabeth Pratt
TFW member, Lowell School parent
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